NEW PERFIN FOR USE BY THE EDITOR OF THE PERFINS BULLETIN

On March 26th 1995, John Lyding, editor of the American "Perfins
Bulletin", began to use a new perfin on his outgoing mail. The
perfin is a design in the shape of an anchor. I should be
interested to know if the anchor design has any special signific-
ance to John, or the Perfins Club.

The illustration below i1s actual size.

This is a sample of the
new perfin device used
‘by John F. Lyding,
Editor of The Perfins
Bulletin
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